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Thursday 4th February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This week, as a staff team, we have reviewed our current provisions for home learning to ensure we are 
giving the BEST we can to all our pupils. 
 
First of all, during this review we all acknowledged and wanted to pass on, our thanks to parents, carers 
and families at home for the incredible support to home learning. The engagement on See-saw and through 
daily live lessons is just outstanding. You are all our heroes. 
 
We feel that the current provisions in place are working well and will continue. However, we want to offer 
three additional things, starting from Monday next week: 
 

1. Every Monday afternoon Miss Haigh is going to lead a live music lesson for all children to join, 
should they wish. To register your child please follow the link here to complete a simple Forms:  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IiwlLnLTT0msn8nxNHIJxXAP2jQ_n5BKkjDuhtdmN
DtUMk43WEw0SFFMU1BJU0VEOURXTkM2OFFQMS4u 
 

2. Teachers are going to offer additional lessons through Teams for any children who require further 
support understanding any of the core lessons of phonics, maths and writing set on See-saw 
each week. Please notify your child’s teacher via email or through See-saw if your child needs some 
additional help – please let them know which subject and activity it was. An additional lesson will 
then be set up that week which your child will be invited to through the email. 

 
3. We would like to offer some additional guidance for parents and carers around how to support 

learning at home. This may be recorded information sessions or documents to refer to. In order for 
us to tailor this please take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire in the Forms below (thank 
you to those who have already responded on the website – it is really helpful): 

 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IiwlLnLTT0msn8nxNHIJxX3PO_DpBuBBtyxG9QsI
H2xUQVJGUUNYSVpPSktITzAwQTdKSFA5OFJJMy4u  
 
 

We hope that the above points will help us support everyone who needs it to get the 
best out of their remote learning.  
 
Keep doing what you are doing, you are all amazing and we thank you for being such 
champions for our children and school community. 
 
Sending you all my best wishes  

 
Kindest Regards 

 
Mrs D Waddington.  
Headteacher 
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